



Chair: Cllr Bill Aldridge

Vice Chair: Cllr Tony Hender

You are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of **Stibbard Parish Council** to be held on **Tuesday, 10th September 2025**, at **7 pm** in **Stibbard Village Hall**. The press and public are welcome to attend this meeting.

Yours faithfully,
Nea Horsford
Parish Clerk and RFO

A G E N D A

- 1. To consider accepting apologies and reasons for absence.**
- 2. To receive declarations of interest on items on the agenda and consider any requests for dispensations.**
- 3. To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 22nd July 2025.**
- 4. Update from District and County Councillors:**
 - 4.1. District Councillor – Mike Hankins.
 - 4.2. County Councillor – Steffan Aquarone.
- 5. Public Participation - An opportunity for members of the public to raise questions or concerns.**
- 6. To discuss any planning applications received or approved since the last meeting.**
- 7. Finance**
 - 7.1. To note the bank reconciliation (seen in advance).
 - 7.2. To note the year-to-date v budget (seen in advance).
 - 7.3. To agree and note the payment list and ratify authorised payments since the last meeting.
 - 7.4. Update on bank signatories.
- 8. To receive updates on the following:**
 - 8.1. Village sign, brick plinth, and plaque from Cllr Aldridge.
 - 8.2. Speed gates from the clerk.
 - 8.3. Emails and website from Cllr Hender and the clerk.
 - 8.4. Noisy mopeds.
 - 8.5. Bridge/dam behind the Iron Man.

9. Stibbard Playground

- 9.1. To discuss estimates for the fencing from the Old School to the entrance and the fencing for the lower playground, and possible additional fundraising from Tesco, Awards for All, and the Geoffrey Watling Trust.
- 9.2. To discuss the replacement or possible disposal of the Spider-Man net.
- 9.3. To discuss the lease of the playground.
- 9.4. To discuss the ditch erosion within the two playgrounds.

- 10. To discuss the North Norfolk Draft Local Plan and possible addition to the parish council's response.**
- 11. To receive an update from Cllr Coomber and Cllr Clayton on the Biodiversity Policy and agree an action plan. To receive a prototype of a bat box from Cllr Coomber.**
- 12. To discuss and agree on the quotation from Tops Garden Services for hedge and holly bush cutting.**
- 13. To consider the quotation received for the additions to the bus stops and agree to apply for a grant from BSIP Funding.**
- 14. To agree on the following meeting dates for 2026.**
 - 13th January 2026
 - 10th March 2026
 - 12th May 2026
 - 7th July 2026 (week early due to annual leave)
 - 8th September 2026
 - 10th November 2026
- 15. To discuss the bridge/dam built in the stream behind the Iron Man.**
- 16. Discuss the Litter Picking Committee and grants for equipment.**
- 17. Items that have arisen /since the publication of the agenda – for information only, to be included on the next agenda.**
- 18. To note the date for the next meeting on Tuesday, 11th November 2025, at 7 pm.**